
From: CSUSB COVID-19 <covid-19@csusb.edu> 
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 at 12:09 PM 
To: colleagues@groups.csusb.edu 
Subject: COVID-19 Regional Vaccine Update 
 
The Departments of Public Health in both San Bernardino and Riverside Counties have authorized 
faculty and staff to begin making appointments to receive a COVID-19 vaccine.  Interested employees 
must either live in or work in the county they are looking to receive an immunization. 
  
Currently, there is limited supply of COVID-19 vaccine, as well as high demand.  Faculty and staff should 
remain patient, as it will likely take weeks for available appointments to come available.  Both counties 
are still prioritizing available vaccine doses to higher priority groups, such as those who are 65 and older, 
as well as front line workers in health care and emergency services.  
  
COVID-19 immunization appointment information for all counties in California can be found at the 
following link.  A more complete list of vaccination locations in San Bernardino County can be found at 
the following link.  In Riverside County, please follow this link.  
  
When able to secure an appointment, CSUSB faculty and staff should be prepared to provide a driver’s 
license or personal identification, a CSUSB faculty/staff identification card, and a recent pay stub, at the 
immunization appointment. 
  
Students, including student assistants, are not currently prioritized for vaccination by the State of 
California, with the exception of nursing and social work students working in clinical settings, as well as 
student teachers who are currently engaged with in-person classroom instruction. 
  
With the education tier now prioritized to receive the vaccine, CSUSB will continue pursuing potential 
opportunities to secure vaccination appointments with providers for our faculty and staff.  Additional 
information will be released if and when these agreements are secured.  Please do not contact campus 
offices for appointment information or vaccination access codes, as they are not currently available. 
  
To stay up to date with CSUSB’s COVID-19 resources and planning, please visit the CSUSB COVID-19 
website. 
  
This message from COVID-19@CSUSB.EDU serves as the official notification to the university campus 
community. 
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